
Father Francis Jann 
Planned Giving Society

     
      

  Investing in the Future of the

     
 NativityMiguel Middle School of BuffaloOur planned giving society is named in memory 

of Reverend Francis Jann, whose generous 
bequest has in Father Jann’s words, helped in 
the continuation of NativityMiguel’s “marvelous 
work in educating young people.”

Raised in South Buffalo, Father Jann was a 
graduate of St. Joseph’s Collegiate Institute and 
earned degrees at Christ the King Seminary then 
at St. Bonaventure University. He was ordained 
in Buffalo in 1947 by Bishop John O’Hara.

Father Jann was perhaps best known as a 
beloved priest to the people of St. Patrick and 
St. Mark Parishes in rural Allegany County where 
he served until 2011 when, at the age of 89, 
he officially retired after more than 64 years of 
service. His tenure as an active priest was one 
of the longest ever in the Diocese of Buffalo.

Father Jann retired to Brothers of Mercy Nursing 
Home in Clarence, where he continued to serve 
the faithful until his death.  

He remains an inspiration to the NativityMiguel 
students and staff who had the honor of knowing 
Father Jann in his retirement.

Reverend Francis J. Jann 
March 12, 1922 – Dec. 31, 2014

www.NativityMiguelBuffalo.org
21 Davidson Avenue  Buffalo, NY 14215

Phone: (716) 984-5146
Fax: (716) 836-5189

Email: nlanger@nativitymiguelbuffalo.org

____ Please contact me for more information.

____ I have included NativityMiguel in my 
 estate planning.

________________________________________
Name

________________________________________
Company (if applicable)

________________________________________
Address

________________________________________
City   State  Zip

________________________________________
Phone Number(s)

________________________________________
Email

THANK YOU



The NativityMiguel Middle School is a faith-
based middle school transforming the lives of 
underserved students in a secure and nurturing 
environment on single gender campuses. In 
partnership with our families, we deliver a 
uniquely effective education that includes an 
extended school day and school year, dedicated 
and caring teachers, personal mentoring 
and continuing support through high school 
graduation.

A planned gift allows you to:

• Provide for a substantial charitable gift 
 without depleting funds needed during 
 life for you or your family. 

• Revise your gift in the future. 

• Make larger charitable gifts than you may 
 have thought possible. 

• Reduce income and estate tax liability. 

Our Mission

• Support the investment fund that will 
 help sustain our school into the future. 

• Create a named scholarship to educate a 
 deserving student. 

• Provide unrestricted funds that can be 
 used to address the greatest needs. 

• Support programs, initiatives, learning 
 opportunities, capital projects and much 
 more.

Why give a planned gift?

How to participate

• Remember The NativityMiguel Middle 
 School of Buffalo in your Will. 

• Name The NativityMiguel Middle School 
 as a beneficiary of a life insurance policy.

• Invitation to all donor recognition events.  

• An invitation to share your personal story 
 with NativityMiguel students. 

• Yearly update from NativityMiguel 
 President and Board Chair. 

• Intentions remembered at NativityMiguel 
 Masses (if desired). 

• Recognition on our “Donor Wall” 
 (when available, if desired).

Let Our Successes Be 
a Part of Your Legacy!

What your gift means to us

A planned gift to NativityMiguel Middle School 
of Buffalo will not only help change the lives 
of our students, it will go on to touch countless 
lives in our community and beyond.

That’s the power of the legacy you can leave 
when you invest in NativityMiguel.
 
With a planned gift you can:

Benefits of membership


